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Russell Strong

From: "“Barbara Bradley" <babybears2@earthlink.net>
To: <russell.a.strong306@worldnet.att.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2004 5:14 PM

Subject: RobertL. Long

My father, Robert L. Long, of Hebron, CT. passed away February 20. This was the first year he
wasn't able to come to the reunion. He talked about them and I know he enjoyed them greatly. He
was stationed in Thurleigh, England during WW I1I at the 369 th. If your group posts notices of
deaths I would like you to post his. At the time of his death he was 88 1/2 years old, still living
independently in his own home, and mentally sharp as ever. Thank you. Regards, Barbara Long

3/7/04



